
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

3. COMMUNITY GARDENS - DRAFT POLICY REPORT 
 
 The Community Gardens Advocate presented to the Board the draft policy document outlining some 

strategies to increase capacity and foster strengthened communication between existing/developing 
community gardens, the Christchurch Community Gardens Association and Christchurch City Council.  
The Board decided that the Board support the draft Community Gardens Policy and a summary of the 
Board’s comments be forwarded to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


